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	Action:  Immediate

	PURPOSE:  To inform the staff of OA and the State Apprenticeship Agencies (SAA), Registered Apprenticeship program sponsors, and other Registered Apprenticeship partners that the International Pipe Trades Joint Training Committee (IPT-JTC) has approved the addition of new Technical Training Institutions.  In accordance with the NGS, and in recognition of the critical training the graduates have received in the piping programs from any of the approved Technical school, program graduates may be given direct entry into the United Association apprenticeship program.  The local JATC will evaluate the training received for granting the appropriate credit on the term of apprenticeship.  
BACKGROUND:  The IPT-JTC has reviewed and approved the following school as accredited Technical Training Institution:

Kentucky Welding Institute

Flemingsburg, Kentucky

DRAP will continue to provide the names of IPT-JTC approved Technical Training Institutions as we receive them.  Notifications will be through issuance of a bulletin.

ACTION:  The OA staff should familiarize themselves with this bulletin.

If you have any questions, please contact Kirk A. Jefferson, Apprenticeship and Training Representative, at (202) 693-3399.

NOTE:  This bulletin is being sent via electronic mail. 




